
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on: August 15, 2018 

 
To:  Mayor and Town Council 
 
Via:  Ann-Marie Taylor, Acting Chief of Police 
 
From:  Kirk W. Blouin, Director of Public Safety  
 
Re: Approve Security Agreement with School Board of Palm Beach County 
 Resolution No. 106-2018  

 
Date:  July 27, 2018 

 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION  
 
Staff recommends Mayor and Town Council approve Resolution No. 106-2018, authorizing the 
execution of the Security Agreement between the School Board of Palm Beach County, Florida 
and the Palm Beach Police Department and Town of Palm Beach.   
 
GENERAL INFORMATION 

 
As authorized by the Palm Beach County Law Enforcement Agencies Combined Operational 
Assistance and Voluntary Cooperation Mutual Aid Agreement (“Mutual Aid Agreement”) 
entered into in 2016, it is requested and recommended that the Palm Beach Police Department 
and Town of Palm Beach enter into this Security Agreement which establishes that the Town of 
Palm Beach will provide Palm Beach police officers on non-charter public school campuses. 
 
Municipal police officers, acting under this Security Agreement, shall have the same powers and 
authority as school safety officers and the Palm Beach Police Department shall be responsible for 
providing security services to the Palm Beach Public School as designated in said agreement.    
 
Services provided by the Palm Beach Police Department will be treated as Special Detail 
assignments outside the normal duties/schedule of officers.  
 
FUNDING IMPACT 

 

The Town of Palm Beach will be compensated for said security services at the rate of $70.00 per 
hour, per officer, as shown in Exhibit A of the Security Agreement.  The School Board of Palm 
Beach County will be invoiced on a bi-weekly basis by the Palm Beach Police Department. 
 
TOWN ATTORNEY REVIEW 

 

The resolution and agreement have been reviewed and approved by the Town Attorney for legal 
form and sufficiency. 
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